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fO; nttHouse Members /
FROM:Rep Tony D.L(VX

SUBJECL' Proposed legislation - tattoos and body piercing registry

ln the next few weeks, I will be re-introducing HB 645 from last session, This bill directs the Department of
Health to establish sterilization, sanitation and safety standards for any business engaged in tattooing, or
body piercing and creates a central registry within the Department for persons pertorming tattooing or Sody
piercing and for establishments where such procedures are performed. Under my proposal, any person
performing such procedures would be required to pass a written examination regarding health, sanitization,
sterilization and safety standards prior to the Department issuing their registration. My legislation also
requires the Department of Health to inspect each location at which tattooing and body piercing will be
performed, prior to issuing a facility registration.

Recent studies have found that about 400/o of people under the age of 40 have or had a tattoo, yet this
business is not regulated. Currently, there are no state health standards for establishments thit offer
tattooing and/or body piercing but there is a real concern that these procedures may be occurring in less
than sterile environments. Since there is an increased risk of disease and infection occurring as alesult of
these invasive'procedures, I feel this proposal is necessary to safeguard consumers' health and safety.

This legislation will allow the Department of Health the opportunity to protect the well-being of anyone
undergoing such procedures by ensuring that the equipment used is sterile and the facilities meei the
Department's standards.

Should you wish to add your name as a co-sponsor to this legislation, please contact my office via e-mail at
ch aldi@pahouse. net Th an k you.
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